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September 

30 September 2019 

 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL ACTIVITIES OF THE MONTH 

This newsletter is a new medium of 
communication which the school will 
use to inform you of the monthly 
activities. We are excited to partner 
with you this year to train your child! 
Our curriculum like always has been 
specially prepared to help build your 
child intellectually and help them to 
produce amazing results.  

This year, we welcomed a new nurse 
Mrs Kouchanou Afoussatou and a 
new CE2 teacher Mrs Otmane 
Virginie. It pleases us to inform you 
that we have welcomed some new 
families this year and we look forward 
to working with both the new and old 
families. 

The month of September began with 
the return of students and a formal 
presentation of the school to new 
parents on 3rd September 2019. 
Thereafter, Activities organised by the 
EMPAclubs were presented to parents 
who wished to register their child 
(ren) for extracurricular activities.  

Following these events, the school 
had her general parents meeting on 
14th September 2019 which had in 
attendance lots of parents and the 
director presented the plan for the 
academic year. The national day 
celebration ended the month of 
September (the school authorised the 
students to come in their traditional 
attires) 

 

 

Activities for 
The Month of 

October 

 

Public Holiday – 
Tuesday, 1st October 
2019 

 

Elections 

 

Mid Term Holiday 

1st Quarter - From 
Friday, October 18th 
after class to 
Monday, November 
4th 2019  

 
 
 


